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FREE TUTORING REGISTRATION FORM 
October 12, 2010 
 
Dear Parent/ Guardian at SVP, WME, RMS, or RHS: 
 
Great news! Your student may be eligible to receive FREE tutoring under the Title I 
Supplemental Educational Services (SES), part of the No Child Left Behind Act. The goal of the 
SES program is to help your student do well on the upcoming State test and to succeed in 
school. Free tutoring will occur outside of the regular school day in a safe environment where 
your child will make productive use of his/her out-of-school time. 
 
Please complete and submit this form to your student’s teacher, as soon as possible, but no later 
than November 5, 2010. 
 
Listed on the attached chart are the Free Tutoring programs available for your student. The 
last page is the registration form.  Please list your top three choices on the form, and return the 
form to your student’s teacher. 
 
When choosing which Free Tutoring program is best for your student, you may want to ask 
these questions: 
 
 When and where will the tutoring take place (at school, home, a community center)? 

 
 How often and for how many total hours will your student be tutored? 

 
 What programs, by grade levels and subject areas, are available for your student? 

 
 What type of instruction will the tutor use (small group, one-on-one, or the computer)? 

 
 What are the tutors’ qualifications? 

 
 Can the tutor help if your student has disabilities or is learning English? 

 
 Is transportation available to and from where the tutoring will take place? 

 
 Will tutors undergo background checks prior to working with your student? 

 
 In what format will you be notified about your student’s progress and how often? 

 
 
If you have any questions about any of the information or would like some help with this 
process please do not hesitate to contact:  Patty White, Associate Superintendent, 575-258-
4943 or whitep@ruidososchools.org.  Thank you! 

 
Bea Etta Harris, Ed. D. 

Superintendent 
 

Patty White, M.Ed. 
Associate Superintendent 

 
 
 
White Mountain 
Intermediate School 
Stan Lyons,  
Principal 
(575)258-4150 
 
White Mountain 
Elementary School 
Ron Elkin,  
Principal 
(575)258-4220 
 
Sierra Vista  
Primary School  
Dave Bishop, 
Principal 
(575)258-4943 
 
Nob Hill Early Childhood 
Center 
Michelle Perry, Principal 
(575)257-9041 

 

 
Ruidoso High School  
Pauline Staski,  
Principal 
(575)258-4910 
Jason Edmister,  
Assistant Principal 
Kief Johnson, Activities 
Director 
 
Ruidoso Middle School  
George Heaton, Principal 
(575)630-7802 
 
White Mountain 
Elementary School 
Ron Elkin,  
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(575)258-4220 
 
Sierra Vista  
Primary School  
Patty White, 
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(575)258-4943 
 
Nob Hill Early Childhood 
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